THE ROCKEFELLER FOUNDATION
49 WEST 49¢h STREET, NEW YORK 20

CABLE ADDRESS: :
ROCKFOUND, NEW YORK

TELEPHONE:
COrLumBUS §5.83100

November 10, 1958
RF 56050

Dear Dr., Schlottfeldt:

Please refer to our letters dated July 12 and December 17, 1957,
with reference to the list of material submitted with your letter dated
March 25, 1957, to be purchased under the above appropriation.

Although a great deal of time has elapsed, we have had no reply
to our letters, nor have we received any of the necessary Brazilian Import
Licenses covering this material.

Unless we hear from you within the next thirty days, we will
cancel all the open items on your list, and consider it complete.

Sincerely yours,;

‘William A, Heins
Purchasing Agent

Dr. Carlos S. Schlottfeldt, Diretor :
Escola Superior de Agricultura 1 - £y
Universidade Rural do Estado de Minas Gerais
Vicosa, Minas Gerais : P
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